
Privacy Practices 
 
TriHealth entities which are covered by regulations pursuant to the Health Insurance Portability 
and Accountability Act of 1996 (HIPAA) are required by law to maintain the privacy of a patient’s 
health information, give notice of TriHealth’s privacy practices with respect to the patient’s 
medical information, and follow the terms of a Notice of Privacy Practices.   
 
The Notice describes the ways in which TriHealth Laboratory Services may use and disclose 
medical information about patients. It also describes the patient’s rights, certain obligations that 
TriHealth Laboratory Services has regarding the use and disclosure of medical information, and 
how a patient can get access to medical information. 
 
TriHealth’s Notice of Privacy Practices is available at www.TriHealth.com. 
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